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To our patients,  

We continue to closely follow developments as it pertains to the 
COVID-19 virus, in particular regarding the cases in our area.  
We are following the guidance of local experts with the Public 
Health Department as well as discussions with Overlake 
Hospital.  We have attached a number of reliable links below 
that will continue to be updated with information as the status 
in our community evolves.  We encourage you to educate yourself 
with these accurate sources.  Additionally, there is a specific 
link below that includes guidance for those persons who are at 
higher risk of serious illness, which includes persons who are 
older or who have underlying health conditions such as lung 
disease, heart disease, diabetes, or suppressed immune 
systems.   This link gives good information for all of us to 
consider, even if you do not personally fall into the category 
of higher risk for serious illness.   

What should you do if you are sick?  If you have symptoms of 
fever, cough, headache, runny nose, or sore throat, you should 
call our office for guidance as to next steps.  For milder 
symptoms we will be recommending that you use supportive 
measures at home which may include things like Tylenol, Mucinex, 
fluids and rest.  There may be more specific recommendations for 
you depending on your individual health circumstances.  If your 
illness is of a severe degree and you need to be further 
evaluated outside of your home, we will help you to coordinate 
the most appropriate next steps.  Of note, if you have symptoms 
of concern, you should call ahead before presenting to any 
clinic, urgent care, or ER for evaluation.  As always, if you 
have an emergency you should contact 911.   

Guidance for persons at risk of serious illness:  

https://www.doh.wa.gov/Portals/1/Documents/1600/coronavirus/For%
20Individuals%20At%20Risk%20and%20with%20Underlying%20Conditions
.pdf 

CDC:  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

Public Health Seattle and King County: 

https://kingcounty.gov/depts/health/communicable-
diseases/disease-control/novel-coronavirus.aspx 



Washington State Department of Health:  

https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus 

If you have further questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact us.  This situation is evolving daily and we will 
continue to stay up to date on your behalf as things change. 

Sincerely, 

 

Drs Richard Kaner and Jennifer Mills 

 


